
 
 

CAMINOS BOARD REPORT for       
07/2019: 
In July our Caminantes worked really hard to               
produce, curate, promote and install the           
Caminos FotoAtx Photography Exhibit currently         
on display at the Community Gallery. All the               
elements of the Exhibit and the Opening Party               
were brought into fruition due to their             
teamwork and dedication towards       
professionalism in the arts. 
 
(Caminos Teens getting Musical!) 
This year, our Caminos class has a number of                 
talented musicians in its group thus we can               
expect some performances from them as it was               
the case this last Saturday at our Community               
Gallery. 
 
-Our caminantes Ariel Sandoval, Lizeth Espino           
and Diana Milk-Batista continued to work with             
Gensler Architects. Tomorrow we will be going             
to see the final results and designs for the                 
ESB-MACC’s future coming from the youth’s           
perspective. 
 
Next, our caminantes will be  working on the 
youth wing of our upcoming ‘Viva Mexico’ 
festivities and will also be involved in 
redesigning our conference room. 
 

The BRONZE COMMUNITY BAND: 
 
The Bronze Community Band continues to hold its meetings and community rehearsals on Sundays; 1-5PM. They will 
be performing for our community next at Viva Mexico alongside other terrific acts. 
 
Thank you 
 
Frederico Geib 
Program Coordinator 
 


